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Dear Di Farmer,

This email is in regards to the proposed change to the Queensland Homeschool legislation.

Children thrive when learning about topics that interest them and the growth is unlimited.
Which shapes them into becoming very productive Citizens during adulthood.

Forcing the children to be limited in their potential growth by having a constraining
curriculum would be a negative effect on the economy and society. 

Parents who take the time and effort to Homeschool their children have the child's best
interest and wellbeing in mind.

Please do not alter the Queensland Homeschool legislation.

kind regards,
Alisha Hood

#free2homeschool 




